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Receiving recognition

Kyle is flourishing in Year 10 at Lode Heath School and is 
proud to have just been chosen as a Senior Student. Kyle 
says: “I applied by letter saying why I thought it would 
benefit my personal development and why I would be good 
for the role, and I am delighted to have been selected. I 
helped at the recent Year 6 transition evening and am now 
looking forward to helping at this year’s summer school for 
new Year 7 students.”

Positive change

Kyle is keen to help new students as they transition into 
Year 7 and keen to start using the training he has received 
through the Diana Award which is for young people who 

try to make positive change in the world. “We are educated 
about bullying, and how to make other people feel valued, 
and we help by putting up anti bullying posters and raising 
money for mental health support.”

Character development

He also thinks it is valuable for students to have the chance 
to study Character and Personal Development at Lode 
Heath. “It is a lesson each fortnight that covers issues such 
as alcohol and drugs, sex education, what to do if you find 
yourself in danger, and other useful things that will help us 
in the future. I like the lessons and think they are taught well. 
They are backed up by assemblies on the topics we have 
covered to reinforce what we have been learning about.”

NATALIE AND CRAIG LIVE IN SOLIHULL 
WITH THEIR SONS, KYLE, AGED 14, 
AND SAM, AGED 11.

Kyle has developed as a person and 
enjoyed helping others during his 
four years at Lode Heath School
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Reception opening hours: 
Monday–Thursday: 08:15–16:15 - 
Friday: 08:15–15:45

Key Contacts 
 Laura Suddon – Associate 
Headteacher 
 Mr G Bate - Chair of Governors 
(contact via Lode Heath School) 
Amer Mohammed – SENDCO

Key staff can be contacted via the 
school office. Please use the details 
above to contact our reception team 
who will direct your query to the 
correct member of staff. The above 
key staff can be contacted via the 
reception team.
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